Appreciations Received by IIF-FIC from
lIF-Members and Others

On behalf of the Russian Association of Valve Manufacturers, we would like to express our sincere gratitude to
you for your comprehensive support and assistance in organizing our business trip to India.

- Scientific & Industrial Valve
Manufacturers Association, Russia

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to FIC for providing us with invaluable market research data and
information on the Indian foundry industry and its footprint.
— SKF India Ltd, Pune

We are writing to express our sincere gratitude for your efforts in arranging the reimbursement of the stall
charges for the GIFA exhibition 2023. We are pleased to inform you that we have received INR 3,00,000.00 in
our bank account, as approved by the Ministry of MSME under the grant scheme.
— Binayak Hi Tech Engg Pvt Ltd, Howrah
(CM/01238/E/How)

e are in receipt of the payment of financial grant under IC scheme for participation in GIFA 2023. Thanks FIC
team for your kind support and guidance in getting financial grant without that it was impossible.
— Ajay Syscon Pvt Ltd, Pune
(CM/01522/W/Poo)

We truly appreciate the hard work and continuous follow-ups of the FIC team for the benefits of their members
and to take forward the country's manufacturing sector by being so dedicated to their work.

—Jagannath Company, Delhi

(CM/18414/N/Del)

e really appreciate your efforts in getting this grant under IC Scheme approved by the Ministry of MSME.
Thank you very much and we hope of continual support in future too.
— Srinathji Ispat Ltd, Ghaziabad
(CM/01871/N/Del)

We acknowledge with thanks intimation of approval of our application with Min of MSME grant under IC
scheme for participation in GIFA 2023.
We sincerely thanks Team FIC for all the efforts in getting this grant sanctioned from the Ministry of MSME.
- Shamliax Meta-Chem Pvt Ltd, Nagpur
(CM/02003/W/Nag)

We have received the grant of INR 3,75,306 credited to our bank account on 07-01-2025 under IC scheme for
participation in GIFA 2023.
Thank you very much for your support.
— Therm-process Engineering Pvt Ltd,
Mumbai

e are truly grateful for the unwavering support from the Foundry Informatics Centre (FIC) and the Ministry of
MSME. The approval of the financial grant under the IC Scheme for our participation in GIFA 2023 is indeed
a significant milestone for our company. We sincerely appreciate the tireless efforts, rigorous follow-ups and
dedication of the FIC team in making this possible.

- S S Khardekar India Pvt Ltd, Pune
(CM/19309/W/Poo)

I am writing to extend our heartfelt appreciation to Foundry Informatics Centre (FIC) Team for your diligent efforts
in securing recent remittance under IC scheme for participation in GIFA 2023.

- R G Industries, Jalandhar

(CM/14669/N/Cha)
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